
 
 
 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM         Date:  May 26, 2010 
 
TO:  Ken Sanchez, President, City Council 
 
FROM: Richard J. Berry, Mayor 
 
SUBJECT: 2010 Traffic Safety Education and Enforcement Grant 
 
The Albuquerque Police Department (APD) is eligible to receive a grant from the New Mexico 
Department of Transportation in the amount of $48,026 for safety equipment and training.  
 
The grant funds will be utilized by APD to purchase safety equipment and training to improve the 
quality of traffic services within the state. 
 
Indirect costs of $1,009 are necessary to support this grant and are available in the FY11 Transfer to 
Operating Grants Fund Program in the General Fund. 
 
This Resolution is forwarded to the Council for its action. 
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